
PSYCHIATRISTS 
Practice in beautiful Northwestern Ontario 

 
Lake of the Woods District Hospital in Kenora is a 69 bed community hospital, including a 17 bed 
Schedule 1 facility. We invite applicants to a full-time position of general adult psychiatrist, and a 
physiatrist with special interest in child and adolescent mental health care. You will share adult inpatient 
care and on call with two other psychiatrists. The position involves limited outpatient mental health care, 
and 16 days a year outreach to the picturesque outlying communities in the Kenora and Rainy River 
Districts. 
 
Qualifications for the position include: FRCPC certification in psychiatry and independent practice 
licensure from the College of Physicians and Surgeons of Ontario (CPSO). 
 
This practice offers the opportunity for: 

 Exposure to First Nation’s mental health issues. 

 Teaching medical students and residents, and academic appointment at an appropriate rank with 
the Northern Ontario School of Medicine (NOSM). 

 Working in a collegial, supportive, fully integrated multi-disciplinary environment, and with a well-
established ACT Team. 

 Locum interest welcomed. 

 Generous remuneration from Alternate Payment Plan, fee-for-service and stipend. May qualify for 
the Northern and Rural Recruitment Grant. 

 
 

To apply please contact: 
 

Dr. Usama Zahlan, Chief of Psychiatry 
Tel: (807) 468-9861, extension 2262 

Email: uzahlan@lwdh.on.ca 
 

Mr. Bruce Siciliano, VP Mental Health and Addiction Programs 
Tel: (807) 467-3555, extension 3565 

Cell: (807) 464-2375 
Email: bsiciliano@lwdh.on.ca  

 
About Kenora:   
The City of Kenora is the second largest health care centre in northwestern Ontario after Thunder Bay. It 
is located on the northern shores of beautiful Lake of the Woods. The service area has over 30,000 
permanent year-round residents and more than doubles in the summer months. In addition, Kenora 
draws people from Dryden, Fort Frances, Red Lake, Sioux Lookout, and the far north for a variety of 
services including health care. In total, almost 70,000 people look to Kenora for some level of services. 
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